
 

Reception & Key Stage 1 

Movie Night 
 

 

 
 

Thursday 19th March 3.15pm-4pm 

(Children will go straight to the KS1 hall after school) 

£2 including refreshments 

 

_____________________________________________________ 

 
If you would like to book, please log into our online system, Wisepay, which can be 

accessed via the Beanfield Primary website. 

 

Choose Tickets and Events and select ‘Easter Movie Night’. 

 

We regret that cash cannot be accepted for this event, but if you need help booking, 

please see the office reception team, who will be pleased to assist you. 

 

Places are limited so do book early. Bookings must be made in advance and will close 

at midnight on Tuesday 17th March 

 

No child will be permitted to walk home or walk out to a car. All children must be 

collected. 
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